
Reminder, We have no school on
Thursday and Friday, February 2nd

and 3rd to host parent teacher
conferences. 

No School This
Thursday and  Friday

Read-a-Thon
Our Read-A-Thon is wrapping up. February 4th,

2023 is the last day to log your Reader(s) minutes!
We have been hard at work logging minutes at

school and have a pretty impressive total so far.
See the current results below.

 
Questions? Contact:

angie.johnson@threeriversmontessori.org
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Total Minutes Read Total Amount Raised

26,844 Minutes! $4,610.00 Raised!

Reminder!
If you have not yet turned in your intent to

return form for your child(ren), please do so
and then return to Connie as soon as you can.

These forms will be available on the front
office desk at conferences for you as well.
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2023-2024 Enrollment
The enrollment window for next school year is

quickly approaching! If you are a current family,
but will have a new child joining us, please be sure

to complete the application for each individual
new child. If you know of someone who may be

interested in joining TRM they are also encouraged
to fill out an application. We will hold an open
house for new families to tour the building and

meet the teachers on Wednesday March 1st from
4pm to 6pm. 

 
The application window will open on Monday,
February 13th and remain open until 3pm on

Monday, March 13th, this is when the application
link on the website will go live. The lottery for

seating any open seats and to fill the waitlist will
be held at TRM on Wednesday, March 22nd. More

details on that to come. Please reach out to
Connie or I with any questions related to

enrollment for next school year.
 

https://threeriversmontessori.org/
23-24-admissions

I Love to Read Month
February kicks off I love to read month. Throughout
the month of February we will encourage various

ways to engage with literacy and the written word.
I encourage you and your families to take some
time this month to dive into good books, look at

different types of poetry, or even look at magazines
geared toward kids. Sharing literature and reading
to your children has so many social and educational

benefits, plus it is a great way to spend time in
these cold winter months. I will try to highlight some

great resources for you and your families this
month. Happy reading!
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Check out "Reading Rockets for Parents". This
website provides tips for reading with your chil(ren)

at home. It also has interactive features such as
Reading Adventure Packets with activities tied to
picture books, a reading and writing SOS where

educators answer parent questions about reading
and learning to read, and lists of books, poetry, and

other literature your children might like. We hope
you find some fun things to do here!

https://www.readingrockets.org/audience/parents
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https://threeriversmontessori.org/23-24-admissions

